
 

 

 

 TO: HONORABLE MAYOR FROM: TONI J. TABER, CMC 

  AND CITY COUNCIL 

   

SUBJECT: DECLARATION AND RECORDING DATE: April 28, 2025 

 A STATEMENT OF THE RESULTS 

 OF THE APRIL 8 2025 SPECIAL  

 PRIMARY MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

            _____ 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL 

 

Subsequent to my original memo, the Office of the City Clerk received on Monday April 28, 

2025 the election certification from the Santa Clara County Registrar of Voters. The final 

certified numbers are: 

 

 

District 3: 

 

NAME TOTAL VOTES PERCENTAGE 

Gabby Chavez-Lopez 2,712 29.99% 

Anthony Tordillos 2,006 22.18% 

Matthew Quevedo 2,000 22.12% 

Irene Smith 1,443 15.96% 

Adam Duran 691 7.64% 

Tyrone Wade 137 1.51% 

Philip Dolan 54 0.60% 

 

Therefore, Gabby Chavez-Lopez and Anthony Tordillos as the candidates to receive the top two 

amount of votes will move on to the general special election to be held on June 24, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

       TONI J. TABER, CMC 

       City Clerk  

 

For questions, please contact Toni J. Taber, City Clerk, at (408) 535-1260. 
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